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This Week.... 

This week in Maths we have been 

switching round our number sentences 

e.g. 2+4=6, 4+2=6. We have also started 

to collect information and make our own 

block graphs. 

In English we have been looking at the 

story ‘The Dragon and the Princess’. We 

played the game Babble Gabble where 

we retold the story to our talking 

partner as fast as we could. Then we 

ordered pictures from the story before 

finally trying to re-write some of the 

story in our own words. 
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Next Week… 

Next week we will continue to look at 

fiery stories with another dragon tale. 

In Maths we will be starting to look at 

shapes. We will be going on a shape 

hunt to see which shapes we can find in 

school. 

Please Note 

I have sent your children’s spelling 

tests back in their book bags. If your 

child is practising their spellings most 

nights but still getting a low test score 

please let me know so that I can 

reduce the number of spellings they 

bring home. 

 

 A BIG Well Done.... 

to those who have been on 

‘outstanding’ 3 or more times this 

week! 

Jack, Lucy, Isaac P, Lily-May, 

Lola, Faye, Harvey, Kara and 

Isaac J. 

Talk Topic  

Discuss with your child your 

favourite things that start with 

‘ch’. 

 

Certificates and Awards 

Writer of the Week – 

Harry  

Curriculum Certificate – 

Jack 

Christian Value Certificate for 

Courage –  

Ruby 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 

newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  
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